
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

After a period of absence, Bilton Grange have launched a ski trip for Easter 2025. If, once you've had an 

opportunity to look through the details, you are interested then please make contact with Mr Mason 

on bdm@biltongrangeschool.co.uk.  

 

Please note the trip has already launched but our hope is that should anyone new pupils be interested; 

the tour company will be able to accommodate additional request.   

 

Who is it open to: Pupils in years 4, 5, 6, 7 and 8 in the academic year from September 2024-25.  

 

Location: Italy 

 

Resort: Passo Tonale 

 

Hotel: Sciatori  Hotel Passo Tonale vicino alle pista da sci. - Albergo Sciatori - Passo Tonale 

 

Dates: 29th March - 5th April 2025 

 

Transport: Flying (airport to be confirmed) with transfers either side 

 

Evenings: An array of activities including: Swimming, Pizza night, Disco, Movie night, Awards night/Ski 

Medals. 

 

Lunches: Hot meal back at our hotel 

 

Webcams: Webcams | Ponte di Legno Tonale 

 

Price: c. £1,550 (number dependant) 

 

How to pay:  

Bank - NatWest Bank 

Account Name - GBRS Bilton Grange 

Sort code 54-41-00 

Account number - 50380265 

BIC – NWBKGB2L 

IBAN – GB70 NWBK 5441 0050 3802 65 

Reference – (Pupil name) Ski 2025 

 

Please do get in touch should you be keen for your child to join us, or if you have any further questions. 

 

Kind regards, 

Ben Mason  

 

Head of Mathematics  

Bilton Grange Preparatory School   

E: bdm@biltongrange.co.uk    

mailto:bdm@biltongrangeschool.co.uk
https://www.albergosciatori.it/index.php
https://www.pontedilegnotonale.com/en/pontedilegno-tonale-booking/webcams-pontedilegno-tonale/

